
Kerry Culley
56 Bridgeways
Alford
Lincolnshire
LN13 9FA

Dear Kerry Culley

Casual Vacancy
Parish of Addlethorpe

Further to your notification of a vacancy, I enclose a copy of the Notice of Vacancy which
should be displayed in a prominent position on the date shown.

I will write to you again after 24 November, 2022 to let you know whether there will be an
election, or whether the Parish Council may co-opt to fill the vacancy.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Atkinson
Assistant Elections Officer

Tedder Hall,
Manby Park,
LOUTH LN11 8UP

Tel: (01507) 601111
Email: elections@e-lindsey.gov.uk
Please quote:
Please ask for: Elections
Direct Dial: 01507 613434
Date: 28 October 2022



NOTICE OF VACANCY
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

PARISH OF ADDLETHORPE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that due to the resignation of Councillor T Smith, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of
Councillor for the Parish Council.

If by 24 November, 2022 (14 days after the date of this notice) a request for an election to
fill said vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address below by TEN
electors for the said Parish, (by providing a name, address and signature for each elector),
an election will be held to fill the said vacancy; otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-
option.

Dated 4 November, 2022

Robert Barlow
Returning Officer
East Lindsey District Council
Tedder Hall
Manby Park
LouthLN11 8UP


